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Dates for Your Diary  

Week Beginning 23rd January – Bikeability 
Year 5. 

Friday 17th February – Break up for half 
term. 

Friday 3rd March – Bringing Books to Life 
Dance workshop. 

 

Welcome Back 

We hope you all had a lovely, restful 
Christmas and we wish you all a very 
Happy New Year.  We are looking 
forward to this term with you and your 
children and we thank you for all your 
support last year. 

Attendance 

Attendance is always given the utmost 
priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for every 
child and class is to have at least 96% 
attendance. 
Attendance for each class this week is: 
 
N- 92.8% 
R - 81.8% 
Yr 1 - 89.6% 
Yr 2 - 95.3% 
Yr 3 - 91.1% 
Yr 4 -  92.2% 
Yr 5  - 96.1% 
Yr 6 - 92.2% 

 
Well done to Year 5! 
 

 

Attendance Stars 

This week the children who had 96% 
and over for their attendance last term 
(September 7th – December 20th) received 
their bronze attendance star in assembly.  
They can now wear this with pride on 
their school jumpers.  If children achieve 
96% or more between now and Easter 
they will then receive a silver star.  
 
Let’s see who can collect a bronze, silver 
and gold star by July! 
 

 


